
 

 

Thank you for your wonderful generosity!  Because of your donations, One 

Way International is able to bless all households at the Kerrybrook 

Apartments with a $25 gift card.  The residents are always grateful for the 

prayers, gifts, and encouragements extended to them through the faithful 

and caring supporters of OWI.  We appreciate your thoughtfulness more 

than you can ever know. 

 

TEEN TIME 

TEEN TIME has met the past 6 weeks.  We meet with our 6 faithful girls for 

an hour and then our 5 wonderful boys for the next hour.  We have been 

watching and discussing episodes from “The Chosen” movies.  As we finish 

this series, they have requested that we study Old Testament Scriptures.  

We are in the process of making a summer Bible study with activities and devotionals they can work on at 

home during the week.  They are looking forward to having “something to do” this summer when school 

work is done and they have lots of free time on their hands. 

We want to keep you updated on Roman.  His mother continues to pursue every 

avenue possible to help get a diagnosis and help for Roman.  Both Roman and Tyvon 

have continued attending Teen Time weekly.  Tyvon is always by Roman’s side and Pete 

assists in the two getting home and upstairs to their apartment.  Hi mother, Crystal, has 

started a “Go Fund Me” page asking for financial support for medical tests, needs, and 

new housing arrangements in a ground floor apartment or house.  Roman has daily 

doctor appointments and therapy sessions.  If you are interested in following their story, 

you can visit Go Fund Me and search for “Help with Roman’s medical bills and handicap housing.”  Read 

Crystal’s initial ask for help and her weekly updates to keep you “in the loop” of their lives.    

KIDS CLUB 

KIDS CLUB will be starting in June at Kerrybrook Apartments.  We look forward to 

seeing and working with our special 2nd through 5th grade children at Kerrybrook.  We 

will be doing music, crafts, games, Bible lessons and Scripture memorization with them 

over the summer.  Snacks will be sent home in goody bags as we are doing with Teen 

Time students.  Pray that these children will be blessed and grow spiritually over the 

course of the summer. 

 

We are so grateful for your care and concern for those we minister to.        

With deep appreciation, Joyce Velasquez—Executive Director 


